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  Rector: The Rev. Robert Cooke  

Phone:        (709) 726-3213 (Church)      

            (709) 743-7804 (Cell phone) 

 

Associate Priest: The Rev. Mark Nichols 

Phone:       (709) 726-3213 (Church)      

           (709) 764-0172 (Cell phone) 

 

  Priest: The Rev. Dr. Alex Faseruk 

   

Mission Statement 

Living to the glory of God 

 

Please remember that St. Mark’s is a scent-free and peanut-

free church to enable everyone to worship and enjoy 

fellowship comfortably. 

 

Assisted Listening Devices available upon request 
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St. Mark’s Church – St. John’s, Newfoundland 
August 6, 2017 

 
SERVICES FOR THIS WEEKEND:               August 6 
Sunday – 8:30 a.m. Holy Eucharist 
Sunday – 10:30 a.m. Holy Eucharist 
 
AUDIO TECHNICIAN FOR THIS SUNDAY:  August 6 
Tristan Paranavitana 
 
USHERS FOR THIS SUNDAY:    August 6 
Team 4 – Captain: Ed Williams 
 
SERVICES FOR NEXT WEEKEND:              August 13 
Sunday – 8:30 a.m. Holy Eucharist 
Sunday – 10:30 a.m. Holy Eucharist 
 
AUDIO TECHNICIAN FOR NEXT SUNDAY:  August 13 
John Tucker 
 
USHERS FOR NEXT SUNDAY:    August 13 
Team 5 – Captain: Todd Janes 
 
 
EVENTS FOR THE WEEK 
Tuesday, August 8 
 10:00 a.m. Jack & Jill Preschool Camp Fun Day 
 
Thursday, August 10 
 7:00 p.m.  Baptism Rehearsal 
 
 
 
FATHER MARK ON VACATION 
Father Mark will be on vacation from Monday, August 6, to Monday, 
August 28, inclusive.  In the event of a pastoral emergency during this 
time, please call Rev. Robert at 743-7804. 
 



CHURCH OFFICE HOURS 
Beginning on Tuesday, May 23, the church office hours will move to 
the summer schedule.  The office will be open Monday – Friday from 
9:00 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. and 1:30 – 3:30 p.m.  Regular hours will resume 
after the Labour Day holiday in September. 
 
BAND DIRECTOR 
Vestry is pleased to announce that St. Mark’s has hired a new 
Saturday Band Director. Starting September 1st our new Band Director 
will be Bob Earle. 
 

 
 
Bob was first called to music ministry in 1988 as the organist and 
senior choir director at the Parish of St. John the Evangelist in Topsail. 
In 1996, he moved to St. Augustine's in St. John's where he fulfilled 
the same role. In 2003 he started their praise band, Jacob's Passage, 
which has provided music for services and fundraising events 
throughout the Avalon. He holds a Bachelor of Arts degree in 
Religious Studies and Music History from Memorial University, and 
was ordained as a Deacon in the Eastern Diocese of Newfoundland 
and Labrador in 2009. In May of 2018, he will celebrate 25 years of 
marriage to his wife, Kathy, with whom he lives in Torbay. They have 
three Pomeranians, one cat and no children. 
 
We welcome Bob and Kathy to our St. Mark’s family and we are very 
excited that he will be leading this important ministry.  
 


